
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

THE REGULAR CITY COUNCIL and COMMUNITY 
DEVELOPMENT AGENCY MEETING 

of 
TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2005 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  THE NEXT MEETING OF THE CITY 
COUNCIL WILL BE a STUDY SESSION HELD 

on APRIL 5, 2005. 
 

 
To check for updates or the final agenda for a particular meeting, please call the City Manager’s 
Office (650) 330-6610 or the City Clerk at (650) 330-6620.  Final agendas and staff reports are 
available online at www.menlopark.org as of 5:30 p.m. the Thursday preceding the meeting. 

 
 

Commission Vacancies 
 

1. One vacancy on the Environmental Quality Commission to fill an un-expired term 
that ends in August 2006.  The deadline for receipt of applications is April 4, 2005 
at 5:30 p.m. 

 

2. Three vacancies on the Las Pulgas Committee to fill terms that will expire in 
March 2009.  The deadline for receipt of applications is April 4, 2005 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

3. Four vacancies on the Bicycle Commission to fill four expired terms.  The 
vacancies are for terms that will end in April 2009.  The deadline for receipt of 
applications is April 20, 2005 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

4. Council is accepting applications for a Budget Ad Hoc Committee.  The 
deadline for receipt of applications is April 13, 2005 at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 
Applications are available from the City Manager/City Clerk Offices, City Hall, 701 Laurel Street, 
Menlo Park or by visiting our website at www.menlopark.org 

http://www.menlopark.org/
http://www.menlopark.org/

